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MBSHC Circular Letter 01/2013      15 February 2013 
 
 
 
 
To: MBSHC Members, Associate Members, Observers 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Date and Venue of the 18th Meeting of MBSHC – Call for proposals 
Reference: TU-ONHO Letter of 8 Feb 2013 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
With his letter in reference the hydrographer of Turkey has kindly informed me that the 18th 
meeting of the Mediterranean and Black Seas Hydrographic Commission will be hosted by 
the Turkish Office of Navigation, Hydrography and Oceanography (TU-ONHO) at Harbiye 
Military Museum & Convention Hall, Istanbul during the period 25th to 27th September 2013. 
Further information and logistic details for the aforementioned meeting will be provided in 
due course. 
 
Taking this opportunity I would like to invite you to send your proposals to be included in 
the Provisional Agenda of the meeting not later than the end of May 2013.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Commodore Georgios LEVENTIS HN 
Chairman, MBSHC 

  


